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Thirty five (35) members from IEM visited the on-going earthworks package for the new 
Low Cost Carrier Terminal (LCCT) complex at Kuala Lumpur International Airport in 
Sepang on 31 July 2010. The project managers for the project, KLIA Consultancy Sdn 
Bhd were at hand to provide a technical briefing together with the consultants for 
earthwork packages 1 and 2. A representative each from HSS Integrated Sdn Bhd and 
Straits Consulting Engineers Sdn. Bhd. also provided updates on the scope of work and 
the current work progress at site. As highlighted by the project consultants, the ongoing 
ground improvement works for both packages included prefabricated vertical drains with 
surcharge, with surcharge duration varying between 4 months to 6 months. Following the 
technical briefing arrangements were made for a tour of the project site, with the group 
subdivided into several smaller sub-groups. Following the site visit, an interesting 
question and answer session was conducted.  
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Participants of Technical Visit attending the briefing at KLIA 

 

 
Participants at the site tour 


